
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
Welcome back to the Sumer term! Our Value this term is Achieve. I have spent time this week asking the 
children what this means to them. Their responses included: Setting goals, trying our best, sticking at a task, 
being proud when you complete something you have been trying really hard at, knowing how to do well at 
something, and not giving up. This highlights how important it is for us to recognise and support the 
achievements of our children, to develop their confidence and motivation for learning.  Staff have been working 
hard on strategies within the classroom, that will help children to reflect on their own learning and plan 
appropriate next steps. This will add real value to their progression through learning this term.  
 

.  

Mrs Rowena Kaminski 

Headteacher 

WORSHIP 

 
Our Value this term: Achieve 
If any children have any 
examples of their own 
achievements, or goals they 
are working towards, then 
please let us know! 
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UPCOMING EVENTS 

NEWS 

Click here to view our upcoming  
events.  
 
Events at a glance: 
 
Monday 1st May 2023 – Spring Bank holiday  

Wednesday 3rd May 9:30am – Whole school 

Coronation Service for pupils in Church 

Monday 8th May – King Charles Bank holiday 

Monday 29th May – Spring Bank Holiday  

Half-term holiday - Monday 29th May 2023 - 
Friday 2nd June 2023 
 
Summer Holiday - Thursday 27th July 2023 

Click here to 
view what our 
students have 
been up to 
recently. 
 

School uniform   

We have worked with our 

uniform supplier to offer free 

delivery to our school once per 

month. Therefore, if you place 

an order online by 15th of each 

month, items will be delivered to 

your child’s school by 30th of 

that month free of charge.  

Non branded turquoise polo 

shirt: Please be aware that the 

non-branded turquoise polo shirt 

is available from RAM Leisure 

(Our Schoolwear). Please click 

the link below to take you to the 

relevant page: 

https://ourschoolwear.co.uk/c

ollections/tilstock 

If you have any further 

questions, please contact 

admin@til.mmat.co.uk 

PLEASE ENSURE YOU 

LABEL YOUR CHILD’S 

JUMPERS & CARDIGANS!  

Attendance Reminders 

Our School Day 

• We open the school gates at 

8.40am and school starts 

promptly at 8:50am.  

• Children who arrive after 

8:50am without good reason 

will be marked as Late. This 

means that their attendance 

for the morning will not count, 

even though they are in the 

building.  

 

 

Happy Birthday to: 

Poppy who celebrates her 

birthday this week- We hope 

you enjoy your special day! 

 

 

EYFS OPEN DAY- Join our Nursery & Reception 

We’re currently accepting Nursery and Reception aged pupils to join our 

wonderful school at Tilstock and as such we are very excited to be holding an 

EYFS Open Day on Wednesday 17th May 2023, You can drop into see us 

either at 10:00-11:00am or 1:30-2:30pm. 

We take pride in the fact that our Nursery has achieved the Quality Mark for 

Early Years and our school received Good in all areas of our 2022 Ofsted 

inspection. 

This event is a great chance for you to come along and see what learning and 

developmental opportunities we can offer your child(ren), meet our supportive 

team and also ask any questions you may have. We look forward to welcoming 

you! 

 

Archery competition - We won! Tilstock pupils, along with 12 other 

schools in the area, took part in the KS2 Arrows Archery with Market 

Drayton Sports Partnership. Out of 12 schools that have taken part 

in this competition, 35 teams in total, Tilstock were 1st with a 

score of 108! Go Team Tilstock!  

 

 

We are really pleased to be supporting the Tilstock Coronation 
Celebrations this year!  The Church, School, Village Hall, 
Bowling club and The Horseshoes will all join together to 
celebrate the King’s Coronation on Sunday 7th May from 12pm 
onwards. There will be a Big Lunch, BBQ, Tennis,  
Boules, and even a disco in the evening. We hope  
you can join us!  

Easter Spelling Bee results: 

Mateen in Year 6 came first and 

won the Spelling Bee trophy, while 

returning spellers Niaz, Andre, Lyla, 

along with Hector (who took part in 

the Spelling Bee for the first time), 

were runners up! Well done 

everyone who took part! 
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